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Please place the attached correspondence from Eric Draper, Policy Director, Audubon of 
Florida, supporting Florida Power & Light's Green Energy Pricing Program. 
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October 3 1 ,  2003 

Mr, Tom Ballinger 
US/C Engineer Supervisor 
Florida p u b l i c  Service Commission 
Bureau of Electric: Reliability. 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Td. lahasm?? ,  FL 32399-0865 

V I A  FACSlMILE ( 8 5 0 )  433-6681 

REGARDING: 
Proqra? 

Support for F l o r i d p  Power gnd Lisht‘a Green Enerqy P r i c i n q  

Dear Mr. Ballinger: 

This i s  to convey Audubon Of Florida’s support for Florida Power and 
Light‘s Green Energy Pr ic ing  Program. Audubm’s professional staff  
have reviewed the program and have sampled the views of 50me of our 
30,000 members regarding the program. Our support is based on the 
following considerations: 

Green Energy Pric ing  w i l l  l ead to expanded u8e of alternative and 
renewable energy “ m z s  which may in t u r n  lead to less reliance 
on combustible fuels f o r  electrical power production, During 
each a€ the past three y0ar8, Audubun member8, meeting at che 
annual Audubon Assembly have voted f o r  r e s o l u t i o n s  stlpporting 
efforts to reduce carbon emissions a5 part of a worldwide 
strategy to slow climate change. 

Our members will support Green Energy Pr ic ing  through cons me^ 
decisions and deserve the opportunity to par t i c ipa t e  as 
electricity consumers in this program. 

We do not support the inclusion of municipal s o l i d  baste as a 
component o f  an acceptable Green Energy Pricing Program. 
does not consider  municipal $ d i d  waste to be a preferred energy 
source and its incluaion would result in fewer QE our 
constituents choosing to participate in a Green Energy Pricing 
program. 

Audubon 

P l e a s e  share 6ur cements with t h e  commissioners and inc lude  them in 
t h e  record. We appreciate the opportunity to c~mmcnt. 

P o l i c y  Director 




